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To whom it May concern;
We live on 5723 Elaine Ct. off of Muller Rd, Willow Creek Estates.  I STRONGLY OPPOSE Ms. Orr’s proposal for a
commercial Tasting Room/Wedding Venue.  This is a private Estates and the increased traffic on private roads, made of
chip of seal,  not asphalt, would destroy the roads and the private, peaceful country life.  Assuming the homeowners of
the Estates and the property owners on Elaine Ct. to pay for any improvement on the “dirt” road easement that Ms. Orr
resides, shows her efforts to alienate The Willow Creek Estates neighborhood.

Michelle & Lorin Jones

https://www.google.com/maps/search/5723+Elaine+Ct?entry=gmail&source=g

